Notice of Cancellation

City of Oakland Planning Commission
January 15, 2020

I, Robert D. Merkamp, in my capacity as Secretary to the Oakland Planning
Commission, declare as follows:

Notice is hereby given that, due to an issue of providing timely
notice, the Regular Meeting of the Oakland Planning
Commission of January 15*, 2020 is adjourned to the Regular
Meeting of the Oakland Planning Commission to be held on
Wednesday, February 5%, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council
Chambers, City Hall, One Frank H. Ogawa Plaza, Oakland,
CA.

I, Robert D. Merkamp, Secretary to the Oakland Plainning Commission, do
hereby certify that I caused this Notice to be conspicuously posted at City
Hall, on Wednesday January 15%, 2020.

— 1 .
Robert D. MerKamp, Secretary to the Oaklapd Planning Commission

Date: Time:




